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Subject: FW: Kent Police Representations in relation to DPS application - The Vault - New
Ash Green

Attachments: 3482 - Representation against Sec 37 DPS variation - 10.03.20.doc; Continued

representations in relation to DPS variation at The Vault - 10.03.20.docx

From: Michael Moss
Sent: 10 March 2020 15:19
Subject: Kent Police Representations in relation to DPS application - The Vault - New Ash Green

Dear Mr Kirkman

Following our conversation today, please find attached the representations made by Kent Police in
response to your application to vary the Designated Premises Supervisor at The Vault.

In addition and my apologies for forgetting to mention this on the phone. When | attended the
premises yesterday the Blue Public Notice was tucked down the side of one of the crates in the
front window. When erected | put it in the centre of the window (the blue tac marks were still
visible) and it appears as though the notice had been taken down so as not on view (as in the
position it was photographed it could not have fallen down). Unfortunately | will need to address
this in the report going to the Licensing Sub-Committee which doesn'’t look too good... therefore |
would be grateful if you could provide an explanation or some response that | could include in the
report | would be grateful.

Kind regards
Michael Moss

Licensing Partnership Manager
Sevenoaks District Council



